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Due to the request of the tenderer of the procurement file:

2022_009 " SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF VIDEO SURVEILLANCE
CAMERAS".

The contracting authority has decided to extend the deadline for the submission of tenders.
Paragraph 1 of the invitation to tender would therefore read as follows:

“... 1. Submission of tenders

If you are interested in this contract, you are invited to send us an offer in English,
French or Dutch which are the working languages of the contracting authority,
according to the procedures specified in the annexed contract documents.

You must send the offer exclusively by email to MOL-
PROCUREMENT@eursc.eu. The offer must arrive no later than
04/12/2022 at 23:59h (Central European Time). in order

to preserve the integrity of the tender between tenderers, it is requested
that the offer documentation will be in encrypted PDF (password
protected) file.

And separately, the password to the encrypted file will be sent by post in
a closed envelope to the address above:

Envelopes by post must clearly contain the tender reference “TENDER
2022_009_ESMOL " in right hand corner.

Example:
CONFIDENTIAL TENDER 2022_009
European School Mol
Attention: Roberto Teruel (Procurement officer)
Admin. Building
Europawijk 100 - 2400 MOL- Belgié /Belgique....”

Consequently, questions can still be sent to the same e-mail address until 27/11/2022.

This will be stated in the publication of the European School's contracting profile
(https://www.esmol.be/en/procurements) and will also be notified by e-mail to the
companies that have expressed interest in participating.
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